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Longridge Bus Stop Infrastructure improvements 

Statement of Reasons – Modifications to Parking Restrictions 

 

The purpose of this modification is to remove the NWAAT restrictions in the areas of the new 
bus stop clearways because having assessed the restrictions against our most recent 
proposals, they are no longer deemed necessary. 

 

The No Waiting restriction from Monday to Friday, 8am to 6pm situated on Preston Road from a 
point 38.5 metres north of the junction with Hacking Drive for a distance of 76.7 metres is being 
removed because having assessed the restriction against our most recent proposals, it is no longer 
deemed necessary. 

 

 

Reasons under Section 1 of the RTRA 

f) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs 

 


